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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1833 clarifies that Legislative License Plates shall not be subject to the requirement for the 

purchaser to remit the fee at the same time and subject to a single registration period. The 

measure also provides that, after January 1, 2022, if a physically disabled license plate is issued, 

any registration fee required for the plate shall be remitted at the same time and subject to a 

single registration period. 
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